
              

                                                    

                                              NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDERS  

PANEL FOR PROVISION OF GENERAL MECHANICAL REPAIRS TO LIGHT DUTY VEHICLES FOR A PERIOD OF 
THIRTY-SIX (36) MONTHS FOR HARDING, PORT SHEPSTONE AND PARK RYNIE/UMZINTO 

                                          CONTRACT NO: UGU-05-1642-2023 

With reference the above-mentioned tender as advertised in the SC Fever on Friday,17 November 
2023. Notice is hereby given that the above-mentioned tender has been Cancelled. 
 
Ugu District Municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. 
 
Any enquiries can be directed to Patrick Mzele during office hours on (039) 685 4600 or emailed to 
patrick.mzele@ugu.gov.za. 
 
 
VO MAZIBUKO 
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
UGU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


